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Dear Ron,

T should like to suggest for the next
Anglo-Catalan Society meeting, a paper on
Pere Quart by Miss Judith Willis. She has
been working for two years on this subject
and she told me that she would be glad to

give a talk, if the Anglo-Catalan Society
is interested.

Her address at home is:-

401 Welford Road,
Northampton,
NN2 8PT

Un cordial abrazo de

Dr. R. G. Keightley,
Department of Spanish,
University of Nottingham,
University Park,
Nottingham,

NG7 2RD




